
ACKNOULED6EMENT

I take the opportunity to express my feeling of gratuitude 
towards the various authorities and persons who have inspired me 
in submitting this dissertation as a partial fulfilment of 
ii.Phil. Degree in Commerce.

I Consider myself fortunate to have got an opportunity to work 
under this guidance of Dr. Prof. V. V. Khanzode. I wish to take 
this opportunity to convey me deep gratitude to him for his 
valuable advice, constant encouragement, constructive criticism, 
sustained interest and scholarly guidance right from the sugges 
tion of the topic upto the completion of the Manuscript.

My special thanks are due to Prof. Dr. A. D. Shinde, Director of 
Chh. Shahu Central Institute of Business Education and Research, 
Kolhapur. Dr. Prof. T. A. Shiware, Dr. Prof. C. S. Shreshthi, 
and Principal Dr. P. S. Rao for giving me encouragement to 
present this work.

I am thankful to the chairman, Shri N. G. Patil and all Direc 
tors of Factory the Mananging Director Shri G. M. Patil, the 
secretary shri S. L. Patil, the Chief Accountant Shri J. R. 
Kumbhar, the Chief Engineer Shri M. D. Bandiwadekar, Shri P. G. 
Patil the Distillary Incharge, Shri L. G. Patil the Chief Chem 
ist, Agriculture Officer, Shri K. L. Gudavalekar and Shri P. I. 
Manwadkar Labour and Welfare Officer, of Doulat- Shet-kari Saha 
kari Sakhar Karkhana Ltd., Halkarni for their valuable co­
operation in my data collection.



I also thankful to Shri M. L. Hosurkar and other staff of var­
ious departments and the seasonal workers of Daulat Shetkari 
Sahakari Sakhar Karkhana responded expectional1y well and fu»— 
nished the needed information without which I could not have 
been able to complete this dissertation.

I express my most sincere thanks and appriciation to Shri G. K. 
V. Kerkar, Secretary Doulat. Vishwast-ha Sanstha, Principal Shri 
Nandkumar Kadam, Prof. Mapate, Prof. Jarali and all Teaching & 
Non Teaching Staff of the Yashwantrao Chavan College, Halkarni 
for their help and encouragement given me in my work.

I must acknowledge the debt, of my parents and brother who 
always encouraged me to advance more and more, I need not thank 
them but prefer to remain in their debit, forever.

KOLHAPUR :
DATE : (Shri A. B. Magadum)


